Hartford Primary School

Riddings Lane, Hartford, Northwich, Cheshire, CW8 INA

Tel: (01606) 74164

Email: admin@hartfordprimary.cheshire.sch.uk

Web: www.hartfordprimaryschool.com

Head: Miss M Fairweather, B.Ed (Hons), N.P.Q.H.

Email: head@hartfordprimary.cheshire.sch.uk



Wednesday 7th March 2018

Dear Parents and Families

A huge thank you for the amazing effort everyone made last Thursday for World Book Day – our children looked absolutely fantastic in their character costumes (and the staff looked pretty impressive too!), we really appreciate your support in always making this such a positive event at Hartford Primary School.

Parents' Evenings - Wednesday 21st and Thursday 22nd March

Our Spring term appointments for parents' evenings are now available via the school office, please call in to book an appointment or ring and speak to one of our lovely administrative team.

The appointments will be available as follows:

Wednesday 21st March afternoon 1.30pm - 5.30pm	Wednesday 21st March evening 3.30pm – 6.30pm
6MW	6CL (last appointment 4.50pm)
5SH	5MH
4FD	4NR
3LM	3AP
2EB	2SG
1NC	1LM
EYJD	EYMR
Thursday 22 nd March afternoon 1.30pm – 5.30pm	Thursday 22 nd March evening 3.30pm – 6.30pm
6CL	6MW
5MH	5SH
4NR	4FD
3AP	3LM
2SG	2EB
1104	1NC
1LM	INC

At these appointments the Sex and Relationships Education Curriculum will be available for parents to read, ahead of the whole school SRE week which takes place week beginning 11th June.

First Aid Training

Next week the children will be all accessing First Aid Training generously funded by our PTA. Mrs Cade has arranged for St. John's Ambulance to provide training for all the children from Year 1 to Year 6. The sessions will be as follows:

Monday 12 th March	Tuesday 13 th March	Wednesday 14 th March	
Year 6	Year 5	Year 4 Years 1-3	
Five hours first aid in a day	Three hours first aid core skills	Two hours first aid One hour first	
covering topics including asthma,	covering topics including choking,	covering topics aid taster	
burns/scalds, primary survey,	primary survey, first aid kit.	surrounding bleeding	
recovery position.		and bandaging.	

Book Fair - Monday 12th March and Tuesday 13th March

A message from Mrs Dodd - it is the Scholastic Book Fair next Monday 12th and Tuesday 13th in the small hall after school, where the children can come along and spend their World Book Day voucher. This is a great fund raiser for the school and there is always a good selection of books to buy.

Class Photographs

Tuesday 13th March – Tempest the school photographer will be in school taking class photos.

Busy Time for Year 1

This Thursday (8th March) Miss Cookson and Mrs Marzolo are hosting a meeting for Year 1 parents about the Year 1 phonics screening check which takes place in June, this meeting will be held at 3.30pm and again at 5.00pm.

A reminder that our Year 1 children will be taking part in Art Workshops (1NC Wed 14th March, 1LM Fri 16th March, children from both classes Fri 23rd March). Please ensure your child wears old clothes that you don't mind getting covered in a variety of art materials! Acrylic paint won't wash out so please make sure the clothes really are old ones. Thank you.

Year 1 will have their Forest School Taster day this Friday (9th March), please ensure the children have outdoor clothing and wellies or walking boots if possible, along with a snack as there will be no morning snack provision from the school kitchen.

Music Lessons

We're pleased to advise that we will shortly be able to offer flute lessons to the children in addition to our existing musical provision. Miss Sophie Walters will be in school on Monday's initially and can offer a 20 minute lesson for £8.50 and a 30 minute lesson for £10. Sophie has achieved grade 7 on the flute and has taken part in lots of performances including solo, small groups and as part of orchestras. For further information she can be contacted directly on 07598 177886.

Attachments

Teachers and Museums Open Day – Saturday 10th March – please see attached for details. Junior Golf Academy – Free Open Day - please see attached for details.

Readers of the week

<u>EYJD</u>	<u>1LM</u>	<u>2EB</u>	<u>3AP</u>	4FD	<u>5MH</u>	<u>6CL</u>
Sophie M	Sydney S	Isaac J	Noah B	Oliver K	Harry S	Jack R
Joshua H	Isabelle S	Louis T	Sam C	Alana W	Callum K	Mia B
<u>EYMR</u>	<u>1NC</u>	<u>2SG</u>	<u>3LM</u>	<u>4NR</u>	<u>5SH</u>	<u>6MW</u>
Jasmine L	Noah R	Lucas E	Trixie P	Olivia C	Gemma C	Lilly C
Olivia D	Isobella H	Sam K	Daisy K	Sam M	Nyah DK	Reuben K

Finally it is the turn of our Year 5 children to take part in their Celebration Assembly this Friday at 2.45pm in the main hall. Mr Harris and Mrs Hartill, look forward to welcoming you then.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Fairmean si.

Kind regards

Miss M Fairweather

Headteacher

ty, Respect, Aspiration and Pride	
AMENDMENTS TO	SCHOOL RECORDS
Child's Name:	Class:
Please amend details for my child as follows (e.g. phone number, address, contact details):